Department of the
AUDITOR GENERAL OF PAKISTAN
Constitution Avenue, Islamabad

No. F.08/Trg/Misc/Vol-1/2021/ &3 Dated: o .04.2022

Circular

Subject: OFFICERS TO PURSUE DIPLOMA/CERTIFICATE COURSES IN
ARABIC, CHINESE AND FRENCH LANGUAGES

The Auditor General of Pakistan is pleased to direct that all IDC officers and DC
officers of BS-17 & 18 of DAGP should pursue subject Certificate and Diploma courses from nearest
campuses of National University of Modern Languages (NUML), after seeking NOC from this office.

The cost to pursue above referred courses will be reimbursed by the Department of
the Auditor General of Pakistan after successful completion and passing of certificate/diploma

exam.
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Distribution:
1. SPS to the Auditor General of Pakistan
2. AAO (IT) for uploading on the AGP’s website




